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February 16, 2023 

Media Advisory 

Contact:   Robert Herman 
  Communications Director 
  (559) 733-6606 – office  
  (559) 303-8568 – cell  
  
Tulare County Office of Education Announces: 

2023 Mock Trial Competition concludes tonight 
Finals: February 16, 5:15 – 8:00 p.m., Granite Hills High School Legal Justice Center, Porterville   
 

The finals of the 2023 Tulare County Mock Trial competition will take place this evening at the Granite 

Hills High School Legal Justice Center in Porterville. University Preparatory High School (UPHS) in 

Visalia will play the prosecution against Exeter Union High School’s defense.  

 

The Mock Trial teams are comprised of 10 to 20 students who take on the roles of lawytaws 

defense twice during the course of the competition.  

 

All teams present their cases before actual judges and attorneys, with three attorneys scoring the trial.  

Members of the public, parents, students, and teachers are always welcome to attend any of the trials.  

 

For 2023, Mock Trial student participants throughout California will be preparing the fictitious case People 

v. Franks – the trial of Jordan Franks, who is accused of stealing a fellow actor’s signet ring – a ring once 

owned by William Shakespeare.  
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The Mock Trial Program is sponsored by the Constitutional Rights Foundation, and co-sponsored by the 

California Department of Education, the State Bar of California, the Young Lawyers’ Association, and the 

Daily Journal Corporation. The Tulare County Office of Education coordinates the program locally, with 

assistance from local attorneys and judges.  

 

The champions from the final round of the Tulare County Mock Trial Competition will be eligible to 

compete in the annual state finals March 17-19 in Los Angeles.  

  

For more information, contact Paula Terrill at the Tulare County Office of Education at (559) 651-0565 or 

paula.terrill@tcoe.org.     
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